

Sudbury Public Schools

40 Fairbank Road Sudbury, Massachusetts 01776 Phone: (978) 639-3211 Fax: (978) 443-9001

October 26, 2022

Dear Community,

The Administration and the Sudbury School Committee are actively engaged in the budget process for the 2023-2024 academic year.

We would like to share some key dates in the budget process with you. During Budget Review meetings the Administration and the School Committee engage in discussion regarding the proposed budget. The Budget Hearing is mandated by law and must occur at a particular time in the budget process. It is an opportunity for the community to participate in the budget process, attend the Hearing and provide feedback regarding the proposed budget.

November 21	Sudbury School Committee Meeting	Administration and School Committee discussion to prioritize initiatives
December 5	Sudbury School Committee Meeting	Review the Superintendent's proposed draft line item budget
December 6	Finance Committee Meeting	The Administration will present budget drivers
December 8	Sudbury School Committee Meeting	The School Committee will provide feedback regarding the proposed budget
December 12	Sudbury School Committee Meeting	The School Committee will provide feedback regarding the proposed budget
December 19	Sudbury School Committee Meeting	Budget Hearing Opportunity for the community to provide feedback
December 22	Sudbury School Committee Meeting	The School Committee will take a vote on the budget
February 13	Finance Committee Meeting	Budget Hearing

Review and approval of the budget is one of the most important roles of the School Committee. We hope you will engage and participate in this process with us. As always, please do not hesitate to contact your School Committee at any time at School-Committee@sudbury.k12.ma.us.

Sudbury School Committee, Silvia Nerssessian, Chair Meredith Gerson, Vice-Chair Nicole Burnard Mandy Sim Sarah Troiano